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2018

CONGRATULATIONS - IT'S A NEW BABY GIRL!

A new baby girl to the Schrack family!

Congratulations to Mason and Kate Schrack as they welcomed a beautiful little girl, Emerson Kate
Schrack, into the world on Thursday 8 June. Of course big sister Afton is thrilled to have a new
baby sister.

We rejoice with the family and praise God for her safe arrival. We especially wish Mum and bub
well.

'Praise God from whom all blessings flow"
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